September Newsletter

Board News

The last of the projects is nearing completion as the two pavilions have been erected and only the placement of the floor remains to be completed. All the work has been done by volunteers and this was a much larger project than most undertaken by the AHHA and its members. The Board would like to thank all that have participated, and they are worthy of your thanks as well. Many of the names below have been mentioned before and those new to the list appear in bold.



If the level of use of the dumpsters is any indication of the success of the effort it would seem to be overwhelmingly approved by the members. It is likely that the dumpsters will return next year. The Board

would like to remind the community that metal and cardboard can be recycled every Saturday at the

Silverton City Shops (free of charge) from 8 AM – 1 PM.

The Board is working on a budget for 2022 with the hope that dues can remain the same as in 2021, but it

is very unlikely that there will be a rebate this year. Recovery from the ice storm was very expensive and

nearly all of the operational savings has been spent.

The agenda for the September AHHA Bord meeting and the financial records for August can be found at

the end of the newsletter.

Lastly, the speed monitoring sign will be moved to a new location in the very near future.

Other Community Notes

There are 4 ½ bags of concrete left over from the construction of the pavilions. The bags are under the

blue tarp in the Commons and anyone from the community is welcome to them. If you would like the

bags of concrete but are unable to get them, just email the Board and we will see if we can get them to

your driveway.

Friends of Abiqua heights is a small neighborhood group that sponsors community events, the Easter

Egg Hunt, the flags for the 4th of July, the Chalk Art Event, etc. A link to the latest newsletter from the

group can be found by clicking here.

Please feel free to contact the Board with any questions, concerns, or comments.

You will receive a reply.

Email: board@abiquaheights.com